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MICHAEL CASE
340 Cranford Street
CHRISTCHURCH 8005

Ph. 03 3556842
4™ May, 2006.
TO CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL

Re SUBMISSIONS - “OUR COMMUNITY PLAN
2006 to 2016

1. AsI have stated in my previous submissions to the Annual
Plan, there is an urgent need for footpaths on Cranford
Street. I keep being told by Council that Cranford Street
is going to be upgraded but how many people have to be
killed before the Council acts and puts footpaths in the
only road within two miles from the centre of the city?. It
is terrible that the City Council reneges on it’s obligations
to the community in this way, but if it was your loved one
killed on a mobility scooter-maybe the stance would be
different.

2. The need to fast track roading infrastructure:- perhaps the
Council has not allowed enough money in their budget to
fulfil all the work that needs to be done for the city and its
traffic problems!. I think they look at so many different
options, by the time they have looked at them all, they
don’t get anything completed. All the procrastinating
escalates the cost of doing the work, and then Council
informs us that there is no money to do the work and it is
put off for many more years. While the problems
continue to escalate, other infrastructure problems
accumulate and rise along the way, the net result is that
nothing gets done. With the roading crisis getting worse,
the northern arterial land through St Albans was all




purchased twentyfive to thirty years ago. What have we
achieved in that time? Maybe if the council of the day
was pro-active and was forward thinking and took advice
from your traffic engineers and committed to doing the
job — it would have been completed. But what we have is
the Council looking at the cost and the money it will take
to do the job, and putting it off and in the too hard basket
and each year the traffic congestion gets worse.

. Placemakers entrance continues to be a problem for me
getting machinery across the road and motorists having no
consideration for me farming in the centre of the city.
Christchurch City Council will not give access to Cranford
Street for ten acre blocks or residential development citing
Cranford Street as a limited access road on the rural part
of it. I will remind you I am the owner of this land and
I’m sick of being treated and used as a caretaker for the
City Council and their issues with roading and drainage
for the city.

It is imperative that the Council make a decision under the
Resource Management Act for the future development of the
rural land beside Cranford Street.

Looking forward to seeing you all and discussing the matters
with you.

Regards, 7

Signed MICHAEL CASE




